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American Institute of Accountants
INCORPORATED UNDER THE LAWS OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

13 EAST 41st STREET, NEW YORK

April 15, 1939

Members of the Council
American Institute of Accountants

Gentlemen:

The board of examiners has resolved, to recommend 
the election of certain applicants for admission to the 
Institute, These recommendations are based in part upon 
the examinations conducted by the Institute and in part 
upon the recognition of other examinations.

It is desirable that names of applicants who have 
satisfied the board of examiners should be submitted at 
once to the Council for election. Accordingly, I submit 
a list of applicants with the request that you register 
your vote in favor of or against the election of applicants 
and return the ballot at your earliest convenience to the 
office of the Institute.

Yours truly,

CLEM W. COLLINS

President.
MR
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